
The Board of Directors of the Netherlands-Thai Chamber of Commerce is honored to present the "420
Years of Trade Relations Award Dinner," taking place on Friday, 27 September 2024, at The Athenee Hotel,
Bangkok. This 25th edition gala dinner coincides with the World Tourism Day and celebrates 420 years of
trade relations between the Netherlands and Thailand.

We invite all NTCC corporate members active in international trade to nominate themselves for the award ceremony for this
special occasion. This is your opportunity to be recognized for your significant contributions to the growing trade relationship
between our two countries.
We are looking to honour companies for their achievements in bilateral trade, either in physical goods or services, most
promising export initiatives, most inspirational entrepreneurs in bilateral trade, and outstanding trading start-ups or young
entrepreneurs.

 
We welcome nominations from all sectors, including multinationals, SMEs, start-ups, and service providers. If your company
is involved in trade—whether in goods or services—and follows the principles of corporate ESG practices, this is your
chance to shine. If you know of any fellow community member company that matches the above-mentioned criteria, please
do let us know.



APPLICATION DEADLINE:APPLICATION DEADLINE:APPLICATION DEADLINE:
FRIDAY, 23 AUGUST 2024FRIDAY, 23 AUGUST 2024FRIDAY, 23 AUGUST 2024

The Jury consists of representatives from:
NTCC board of directors
Embassy of the Kingdom of the
Netherlands
Sustainability & Entrepreneurship
Center, Sasin School of Management

Apart from the specific criteria mentioned
the following points will also be examined
by the jury to determine this year's winners:

 Innovation

Contribution to Dutch-Thai trade balance

Overall business viability

Step 1 Apply by sending your nomination with
a maximum of 2 pages by email to Hans
van den Born at
director@ntccthailand.org
Deadline: Friday 23 August 2024

Short-listed candidates will be subjected
to an interview by members of the jury.

Step 2  

After review and vote by the audience,
award announcements will happen at
the ceremony during the Award Dinner
on Friday 27 September 2024. 

Step 3


